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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 
Program: Central Heating Improvement Program (CHIP) MHN # 2020-011 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date: 12/14/2020 

 
MaineHousing Notice 2020-011 is being issued to notify CAA Energy and Housing management of an 
approved “Use of Funds” for the Central Heating Improvement Program.   

1. CHIP Guide (revised 01/01/2021) 
Reference:  CAA Portal; CHIP Guide  

A new Section 6(A)(3) has been added to the CHIP Guide. 

 
2. Use of Funds 
Reference:  CAA Portal; CHIP Guide, Section 6(A)(3)  

MaineHousing has approved the use of CHIP funds for the purchase of electric space heaters under the 
following conditions: 

a. The space heater would provide interim heat where the dwelling has no heat pending the delivery of 
CHIP services.   

b. The purchase of electric space heaters are only for CHIP eligible Applicants who consent to receive 
CHIP services.  

c. The number of space heaters provided to the household is contingent on the size and layout of the 
dwelling and should not exceed 3 space heaters per dwelling unit. 

d. The Applicant will retain the space heater(s) upon completion of CHIP services.  

GUIDANCE:  Select HEAT Enterprise measure “155-420-2005 CHIP Emergency Electric Space Heater” when 
processing the CHIP job. 

 
Notice Contact 

Troy Fullmer, Manager of HEAP  ■ 207-624-5720 ■ tfullmer@mainehousing.org 

Brad Fenton-Snell, Weatherization Program Officer ■ 207-626-4639 ■ bfentonsnell@mainehousing.org 
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